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October 17, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: EB-2007-0691 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 
 
 
Dear Ms. Kirstin 
 
Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. (“Chatham-Kent”) has previously written a letter to the Wind Developers on 
August 21, 2007 relating to the proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act 1998, 
submitted by Kruger Energy Inc. Attached is a copy of the letter for the Board Secretary review. 
 
If you have any more concerns or questions, please be free to contact Dave Kenney at (519)352-6300 ext 
261 or email: davekenney@ckenergy.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Decaire 
Co-ordinator of Regulatory and Rates 
(519) 352-6300  ext 405 
Email: cheryldecaire@ckenergy.com 
 
CC: Dave Kenney, President of Chatham-Kent Hydro 
 Jim Hogan, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer, Chatham-Kent Energy Inc.  
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